COLORADO BEEF PLANT CITED FOR 300 VIOLATIONS -USDA
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WASHINGTON - Federal documents released on Friday were cited as stating that
as former ConAgra Foods  beef plant, blamed for a massive meat recall last
summer, was cited more than 300 times for violating federal food safety
regulations in the last three years.
The story says that the Greeley, Colorado, plant, which has since been sold
to privately held Swift & Co., recalled nearly 19 million pounds of ground
beef in July due to a deadly E. coli outbreak that caused 27 illnesses and
one death. The action ranks as one of the largest meat recalls in U.S.
history.
Some Democratic lawmakers have criticized the U.S. Agriculture Department.
They claim the plant's food safety problems were well documented, but the
company was allowed to continue production.
During the first half of 2002, before the massive meat recall, the Colorado
plant was cited 33 times for violating food safety regulations, according to
USDA documents obtained by Reuters.
USDA inspectors recorded 103 violations in 2001 and 135 in 2002. This
included everything from fecal contamination and mislabeling to unsanitary
restrooms and chewing gum on meat.
William Marler, a Seattle-based attorney representing a majority of the
outbreak victims, was quoted as saying, "Unfortunately, it's not out of the
realm of being normal. We've seen plants with non-compliance reports in the
triple digits -- 200, 250 in a year. Thirty in the first six months for the
size of Greeley is not as bad as many."
The plant is one of the largest slaughtering operations in the country. It
averages about 5,500 head of cattle daily

 

 

